
Every year, 

thousands of  

children experience  

a Christmas morning with 

no gifts to open. ABC7 & 

Southland Firefighters host 

the “Spark of Love Toy Drive” 

to make sure all kids will have a toy.  

With the love support of donors and sponsors, 

children across Southern California will receive a 

new toy this holiday season. 
 

We have decided to participate in SPARK OF LOVE 

again this year. Please bring a new toy (unwrapped) 

to school and drop it in the gift box in your child’s 

classroom. Our students are so excited to be a part 

of this Toy Drive every year. 
 

On Monday, 10th, we will walk to the Fire station 

next door & drop off all the gifts.  Your contribution 

is greatly appreciated!  Thank you! 


